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I strongly oppose HB 3360. Our schools need an overhaul to find out where all the 

tax dollars are going. we pay some of the highest taxes per student in the nation and 

have the lowest academic scores. 

Oregonians are taxed enough, give us our kicker taxes back and work to balance 

budgets without it.  


